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April 22, 2024 
 
Josette Gallant 
Senior Director, Terrestrial Engineering and Standards 
Engineering, Planning and Standards Branch 
Innovation, Science and Economic Development Canada 
235 Queen Street, 6th Floor 
Ottawa, ON, K1A 0H5 
(Submitted by email) 
 
Subject:  SRSP-506, Draft Issue 3  
 
Dear Josette Gallant, 
 
In February 2024, the Department requested that RABC review the first draft issue of Standard 
Radio System Plan (SRSP)-506, – Technical Requirements for Land Mobile and Fixed Radio 
Services, Including Broadband Systems, Operating in the Bands 896-901 MHz and 935-940 
MHz. The Board assigned the review of the standard to the Spectrum Management Innovation 
Committee. 
 
The Committee held two meeting to review the proposed changes to the standard, during which 
feedback was provided to the Department. Final comments of the Board are attached to this 
letter.  
 
In addition, at the request of the Department, RABC posted the draft standard on its website to 
facilitate comments from Canada’s World Trade Organization (WTO) partners. No comments 
were received. 
 
The Board has now completed its review. We appreciate having had the opportunity to review 
the updated standard.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
J. David Farnes 
General Manager 
 
Attachment 


